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Full Text

The Permanent Forum invites the newly established Facilitative Working Group of
the local communities and indigenous peoples platform to collaborate closely with
bodies outside the United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change on
matters relating to climate change and indigenous peoples, in accordance with its
mandate (Conference of the Parties decision 2/CP.24, para. 20).

Area of Work
Methods of Work, Environment


